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Alyssa Bryant

From: Martha Oswald
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 8:22 AM
To: Alyssa Bryant
Subject: FW: Evidentiary Hearing

 
 
From: Mary Ness [mailto:mness@d.umn.edu]  
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2016 10:00 PM 
To: Council <Council@duluthmn.gov> 
Subject: Evidentiary Hearing 

 
Please vote to support an evidentiary hearing on Polymet permits. There is no down side to having the best 
possible information to make decisions that could impact generations to come. 

Mary Ness 
909 East 9th Street 
Duluth, MN 


